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Person School Bassett Green Bevois Town St John's Comments 

Parent/carer     Yes / Don't Mind   

Concerns in relation to Bevois 
Town.  Will staff ratio stay the 
same (i.e. double)?  Given limited 
after school provision (after 
schools clubs, homework clubs) at 
present at Bevois Town, will this 
become even less if the school 
size doubles.  Advice has been 
given one extra building space, 
but what about outdoor space?  
Will this become less due to 
building?  Will the plans include 
how young people at Bevois Town 
could utilise outdoor space e.g. 
external grounds? sports centres / 
secondary schools on a regular 
basis.  Will the expansion give the 
school the opportunity to improve 
facilities e.g. IT provision, more up 
to date learning methods / 
resources. 

Parent/carer & governor Bevois Town   Yes     

Parent/carer Bevois Town Yes Yes Yes   

Parent/carer Bevois Town Yes Yes Yes   

Parent/carer Bevois Town Yes Yes No   

Parent/carer Bevois Town No Yes Ni   

Parent Bassett Green Primary Yes Don't mind Don't mind 

I think that expanding Bassett 
Green Primary school is a good 
idea because there's a huge 
demand in the "area" and no 
many other schools around either.  
Also I think Bassett Green should 
build extra classrooms on the 
outside to make more space and 
not have children cramped into 
one room 

Parent/carer Bassett Green Primary Don't mind       

Parent/carer Bassett Green Primary No No No 

I would say build other schools as 
some of the schools struggle to 
cope with numbers they already 
got (children) and you would have 
to pay money to build 7 new 
classrooms at each of the named 
schools so wouldn't be cost 
affective 

Parent Bevois Town Don't mind No Don't mind 

My child goes to Bevois Town 
school.  The main reason for 
sending my child here was 
because it is a very small school (I 
class per year).  The teachers 
know all the children, very good 
education.  I feel expanding the 
school would mean less space for 
the children to play outside.  
Teaching quality would reduce.  I 
also have another child due to go 
next year would have to think 
about looking elsewhere if schools 
expanded.  Why change, if 
parents are happy with the way it 
is now.  Think it is too small to add 
classes of children.  Offsite 
building would separate children 
when they should be together.  
Don't support. 

Parent St John's Don't mind Yes Don't mind 

As long as there is enough room 
and space for children, would like 
to see some achievement towards 
learning with loads of teachers.  
Outlook all nice not an eye sore. 
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Parent St John's Don't mind Don't mind Yes 

I think it’s a very good idea as 
there is such a demand for St 
John's in the local area.  Bigger 
classes would enable people in 
the local area to get places and 
not have to travel far.  St John's is 
a fab school. 

Parent St John's Don't mind Don't mind Yes   

Staff St John's     Yes   

Staff St John's Yes Yes Yes   

Staff St John's Yes Yes Yes   

Parent/Carer   Yes Yes Yes 

I really think part of French Street 
should be closed off for St John's 
School.  Cars, buses and vans 
drive down this road way too fast.  
Also a huge number of cars drive 
the wrong way up the one way 
street from West quay Road when 
they are looking for the registry 
office.  This is only set to get 
worse with the expansion to make 
that road accessible for port traffic 
and so everyone will be driving 
even faster.  This is very 
dangerous around school 
children.  Please add a CCTV 
camera to the end of the road to 
catch these cars driving the wrong 
way up the road. 

Member of local community   Yes Yes Yes   

Parents St John's Yes Yes Yes   

Parent/carer       Yes   

Parent/carer St John's Yes Yes Yes   

Parent/carer St John's Don't mind Don't mind Yes 

I hope you will be planning ahead 
a bit more proactively when it 
comes to secondary schools, now 
that all the primaries are getting 
squeezed. 

Parent/carer       No 

They more concentrate on 
attendance to 95% but lack 
control on children discipline and 
academic.  Increase of pupil 
numbers will make it worse. 

Staff         

As a member of staff I feel if there 
is room to expand any of these 
schools, without compromising 
quality of education, it should be 
done. 

Parent Bevois Town   Yes   

Yes, we say more schools should 
be able to expand so children 
could come in and have a good 
education 

Parent     Yes     

Parent / Governor Bevois Town Don't mind Yes Don't mind   

Parent / Carer Bevois Town Don't mind Don't mind Don't mind   

Staff St John's     Yes   
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Governor / Staff St John's Yes Yes Yes 

St John's need to have an extra 
reception class during this 
academic year as there are many 
children in the area either not 
going to school now or will not 
have a place in year 1 either or 
cannot get to the schools they 
have allocated.  The school has 
room now.  There is real need for 
a small senior school in the area - 
plans should start seriously now 
looking at the potential of empty 
sites as the recession continues 
this provides an opportunity to 
redress the real inequality in 
provision in this area.  Historically 
our children have had to disperse 
all over the city at all key stages.  
The provision of the primary 
school and possible expansion 
goes towards redressing this 
inequality for some of the neediest 
children in the city - it needs the 
next step now - an inner city small 
senior school to deliver better 
outcomes for the community. 

Parent / Carer   Don't mind Don't mind Don't mind 
But also I think schools will be 
crowded. 

Member of staff St John's Don't mind Don't mind Yes   

Parent / Carer St John's     Yes   

Parent / Carer St John's No No Yes   

  St John's Yes Yes Yes   

Staff St John's Don't mind Don't mind Don't mind   

Parent / Carer   Yes Yes Yes 

I think it’s a brilliant idea to 
expand St John's school as this 
will help people in the catchment 
area to have more peace of mind 
knowing their child can get into 
the local school.  As it as a huge 
disappointment for many parents 
whose children did not get into St 
John's Reception this year, 
despite their children attending St 
John's Nursery. 

Parent St John's Don't mind Don't mind Yes   

Staff St John's Yes Yes Yes 

I feel it's important for these 
schools to expand.  Also there is 
huge demand for a much need 
senior school in the city is vital 
too.  Re: expansion - Traffic would 
need to be managed carefully for 
the safe transfer of pupils from 
building to the next.  For their 
safety.  Maybe temporary barrier 
when children need to cross. 

Other (School Kitchen) St John's Don't mind Don't mind Yes   

Other (School Kitchen) St John's Don't mind Don't mind Yes   

Parent / Carer   Don't mind Don't mind Yes   

Staff St John's Yes Yes Yes   


